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Change In ID Authorization Letter

Date: 2017-07-19
Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: UZ7AP7622 (original FCC ID) (Date of
Grant: 11/18/2016)

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for representative of Extreme Networks, Inc.. to apply to FCC for
a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization

applies to Zebra Technologies Corporation, FCC ID: UZ7AP7622. We are aware that Extreme
Networks, Inc.. intends to market the above referenced product under their own FCC ID:

QXO-7622

This equipment is electrically identical; the only change are the labels on the device.  The original
test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment.
Compliance for any future or subsequent changes or modifications of the equipment sold under
the Extreme Networks Grantee Codes (QXO) are solely the responsibility of Extreme Networks
and are in no way part of the Zebra Technologies Inc. FCC Grant files.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

-------------------------------
Larry Zhou
Regulatory Specialist
469-619-4212
Larry.Zhou@zebra.com


